
First United Methodist Church, Mt. Gilead, NC 

Mothers Morning Out Program (MMO) 

 

First United Methodist Church is excited to begin a part-time child enrichment program for children ages 

2-4. The program would begin with the planning stages this spring/summer and begin the 3 half-day 

schedule in August 2022. 

We are currently looking for qualified childcare employees.  

Director/lead teacher Requirements: 

• Degree in early childhood education (4yr or 2yr degree) or related field.  

• Experience preferred. 

• No criminal background. Must submit to Safe Sanctuary background check as required by 

             Methodist churches 

• Represent the MMO to prospective families. Return phone calls and lead tours. 

• Manage registration and maintain class roll. Collect tuition.   Plan units or themes on a monthly 

basis.  

• Prepare a monthly newsletter for families.  

• Maintain supplies. 

• On daily basis, greet children and parents.  

• Lead classroom activities including morning prayer. 

• Represent MMO at MMO board/committee meetings. 

 

Assistant Teacher for MMO Requirements: 

• Experienced through job or educational training.  

• Must pass Safe Sanctuary background check. 

• Greet children.  

• Assist lead teacher with goals for the day.  

• Set up and clean-up of activity areas.  

• Supervise children as needed. 

 

Volunteer helpers 

• Life experience or education to work with children.  

• Must pass safe sanctuary background check.  

• Willing to help teachers meet the goals of the day.  

• May be asked to help with special activities. 

 

Once we have our MMO team in place, we will work together to make any needed adjustments. 

Contact us at First United Methodist Church: firstumcmtgilead@gmail.com or 910-439-6475 
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